Dear President Weninger,

I am honored to be a recipient of the FAPSC Foundation Scholarship. I am writing to say thanks to the foundation for their generous support toward my education.

Your support is helping me to graduate in September with an associate degree in Health Information Management.

As being the only one to graduate from college in my immediate family, I have cherished every moment and all the support that UMA (Ultimate Medical Academy) has given me, it's truly been a blessing. Academic success and maintaining my 4.0 grade point average has been the most important factor in my life over the past fifteen months.

Your financial generosity has allowed me to be one step closer to completing my goal and has inspired me to help others to achieve their goals just as FAPSC Foundation has helped me. I can't express my gratitude enough to the Foundation, thank you again.

Sincerely,

Corez L. Joiner